
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Families,  

Welcome back to term 4 and we hope you all had a 

wonderful break. We had some great weather over this 

period. A reminder this term children will need to have hats 

for outside play and sunscreen, if your child has an allergy 

or sensitivity please make a note of this to staff or contact 

at werribee@oshccampaustralia.com.au or via phone on 

0403 039 487. 

 

• Biscuit decorating 

• Healthy Pizzas 

• Story Stone Painting 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

10/10/2025 
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